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AH Committee

From: U’i Kepani <javierkepani@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:35 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: A’OLE HOUSING IN OLOWALU!!!!!

Aloha to whoever this may concern, 
 
You call this an “affordable housing project” when the cheapest house is $500k. That is NOT cheap 
and affordable.  
ALSO, what people fail to realize is, Olowalu is one of the last remaining, mostly intact, costal reef 
ecosystems on Maui. Heavy runoff will result in almost direct transport of polluted runoff into the 
ocean.  
This project is: 
1. Not cheap or affordable 
2. Not worth tuning our beautiful coral 
 
Mahalo, 
U’i Kepani 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


